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Sports Report

Sport Fall Cross Country

Positive Developments
and Highlights

The office has received several positive responses and
feedback from the membership about the change in venue to
return back to the Kentucky Horse Park.

Championship
Update/Review

We have made initial contact with the event management at the
Horse Park and are quickly planning the 2023 state meet for
October 28. During regional meetings of schools, we were sure
to remind administrators of the change in venue and the
schedule to revert back to all 6 races (3 classes) to one day.
Also reminded administrators that this was an ACT date and to
have athletes and parents plan accordingly.

Staff and Worker
Update

We would like to thank the cross country coaching staff and
athletic department at Bourbon County High School, as well as
the entire Bourbon County community, for their hard work and
generosity over the past three years. That community embraced
our staff and this event with open arms in order to help give kids
a great experience, and we are forever grateful.


